
Aarsha Vidya Bharati – Sep 2022 
Bhadrapada - Ashvina 2079 

A monthly newsletter that will bring you more happiness, more wisdom and more freedom 

 

This is one of many articles from our monthly newsletter. Access the Sep 2022 issue or read any of the articles. 
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Opening Words  

 
 

 

It was wonderful to immerse ourselves in the Vedanta camp, the first one after almost three 

years. Students who had joined online classes recently remarked on the ‘world of difference’ 

of in person teaching. 

It is this very immersive learning which is required for an in-depth assimilation of Vedanta. 

This is possible only in our upcoming gurukulam for which fund-raising efforts are on. Many 

people need to step forward to be a part of this great yajña. Do help us with people, companies, 

trusts you know who want to make a difference with their donations. Please connect 

at gurukulam@vedicwisdom.in 

 

The Utsava-s, festivals have begun - Opportunities to offer our prayers and celebrate them 

(Ganesha Chaturthi & Navaratri) with delight and happiness as we revel in our ways of living. 

 

With love and prayers, 

Brahmavidananda 

Brahmaprajnananda 
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